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SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 

 
HB 5025 

Higher Education Coordinating Commission - Fee Bill 
 

HB 5025 ratifies fee modifications for the Private Career School program at the Higher 

Education Coordinating Commission.  The program licenses approximately 180 career 

schools including those related to cosmetology, tax, truck driving, health care, and real 

estate.  The Private Career School Advisory Committee, which includes representatives of 

the schools, recommended these increases.  The revenue from these fees are assumed in 

the Commission’s budget. 

 

The Education Subcommittee recommends HB 5025 be reported out do pass. 
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